
 

28 March 2017 

 

Subject: Notification of additional information about production level  

 

To: President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand    

 

 

With reference to our communication dated 6 December 2016, 23 January 2017 and 17 February 2017, 

we would like to inform you that the Company has been permitted to maintain production run at 100% 

level on trial basis with effect from 24 March 2017 for another period of 30 days. The decision was taken 

by five sector committee after verifying the acceptable odour level during the trial run of 100% in their 

meeting dated 21 March 2017. 

 

As informed earlier, the Company would like to re-confirm once again that it meets all statutory emission 

norms and is in compliance with laws relating to factory operation. 
 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Thai Rayon Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Prasan Sipani 

President 

 

 

CC:  Listed Company Department 

  The Securities and Exchange Commission 


